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ALR MAIL

Ignacio Gonzalez G., M.D., F.A.0.8.
Casgilla 136
Conecepcion, Chile

Dear Doctor Gomzales:

We have just been advised by Doctor Carlos Sayago
that you have accepted an assigament to deliver a twenty-
minute peper on "Trauma to the Chest!" on the program of our
Third Inter-imerican Congrese to be held in Tdma, Feru, Janu-
ary 11-14, 1955. We are delighted over tha progpect of hav-
ing yoo on our program and will advise you about the time at
which your paper is to be delivered as soon as our program
develops a little further.

We are anxions t0 have all papers to be delivered
in Spanish translated into Enmglish eo that we may distri-
bute mimeographed copies for the members of the muedience
who do not underetand Spanish. For this reason, we are re-
guesting that you send us a copy of your paper by September 1
80 that we may have it translated into English,

We also request that you return the enclosed form
listing the exact title of your paper and your professicmal
appointments the way you would like %o hawve them appear on
the program.

Sincerely yours,

H. P. Bauhds¥s, M.D., F.A.C.S.
8/rk 4asociate Director
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